ASHLAND CONSERVATION COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
January 9, 2013

Call to Order

Chairman Mark Schultz called the meeting to order at 6:10 PM.

Roll Call

Renee Liebert, Stacy Luke (Vice Chair), Mark Schultz (Chair), Dan Stack

Minutes

Dan made a motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting. Luke seconded. All approved.
New Business

Schultz reported that the Planning Board contacted him about their meeting on January 9" to review
the natural resources section of the Master Plan.

Stack reported that the Pemi River Local Advisory Committee is having river corridor management plan
meetings on January 15" and January 29"

The Commission discussed 2013 Plan of Work.

- Tree give-away to the elementary school students.

- Wildlife presentations by the UNH Cooperative Extension
- Work with schools on environmental education

- Assist the native garden at the Booster Club

Reviewed DES correspondence re: Susanna Fisch’s Forestry Notification and Wetland Program
Notification.

Old Business
The commission reviewed shoreland protection rules regarding a tree cut on River Road.

The 2013 meeting date and time was discussed. The Conservation Commission meetings will be on the
second Wednesday of the month at 6:30.

Stack moved to adjourn the meeting. Luke seconded. Meeting ended 6:47.

The next meeting is scheduled for at 6:30 PM.



